
 

Company HA-BE Gehäusebau supports participation of people with 

disabilities  

 

On January 12 2020, the HA-BE Junior Football Cup for the age groups U9 and U11 took 

place for the 8th time in the Eskara-Hall in Essenbach. The sporting event, which was 

attended by 20 junior teams with around 200 children, was organized by SC Landshut-

Berg together with HA-BE Gehäusebau from Altheim, which is very keen to get children 

from the region excited about football. All participating teams were awarded with 

certificates, the winners received match balls or jerseys. Cups, however, were dispensed 

with in favour of charitable purposes. Consequently, the HA-BE company now handed over 

a donation of 1000 Euros to “Lebenshilfe Landshut” and thus actively supports the 

participation of disabled people in social life. Josef Deimer, Chairman of “Lebenshilfe 

Landshut”, and Dr. Hannelore Omari, Managing Director, thanked Karl Heinz Brunner, 

Managing Director HA-BE Gehäusebau, Roland Ubrig, Head of the Toolmaking Department, 

as well as the organization team of the HA-BE Football Cup for their exemplary social 

commitment and valuable contribution. 

 

 

 
 

Von links: Roland Ubrig (Leiter der Abteilung Werkzeugbau HA-BE) Dr. Hannelore Omari 

(Geschäftsführerin Lebenshilfe Landshut), Josef Deimer (Vorsitzender Lebenshilfe Landshut), Karl-
Heinz Brunner (Geschäftsführer HA-BE) 


